GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No. 2008/E&R/700/1/IPG New Delhi, dated 02.01.2017

Director General,
RDSO, Manak Nagar,
Lucknow.

Sub: Innovations/Suggestions received by Innovation Promotion Group

The useful suggestions received by the Innovation Promotion Group (IPG) from
citizens, institutions, industries, railway men etc. are being circulated to the concerned
Directorates in Board’s office or RDSO/PUs/Zonal Railways for further consideration.

In this connection, please find enclosed the following suggestion:

Our Reg. Received From Suggestions Title
| No. . - |
1447 Shivam Ratna New design of train coaches used in Indian
Email: Railways which will enable a common express
shivam.ratna.15mec@bml.e | train of Indian Railways to carry 200 more
du.in passengers at least

(Copy enclosed)

The details of the proposed design have been received in the 5 files attached with
the e-mail received from the applicant. The same is being forwarded separately for your
perusal please.

It is requested that the above suggestion may please be examined and if found
useful, these may be followed up further. The IPG may please be informed on follow up

action taken in this regard.

(Rajesh Malik)
Director (E&R) ME &
Member Secretary/IPG.

Copy to: Mr. Shivam Ratna for information please




